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‘Be who God wants you to be and so set the world on fire.’   

 

 

 

What a strange half term it has been.  We managed to 

come together in school for just one day before we had 

to close our doors again on 5th January.  However, we 

have been so proud of how our community have        

responded to the challenges that a second period of 

school closure has brought.   

It’s so hard for parents as you try to juggle your work 

commitments alongside supporting online learning.   

It’s so hard for staff who just want to be back in the 

classroom with the children learning together.   

It is so hard for the children who need the social             

interaction with their friends and the support of the 

team in school to keep them going.  Hopefully, we will 

hear soon that schools can reopen—we are certainly 

praying for the day we are reunited again.  

Have you seen the children’s tribute to 

Captain Sir Tom Moore?  Click here to see more 

 

https://youtu.be/NEsCYsisAuo
https://www.facebook.com/Stcatherinesrcprimary/


It was lovely to watch the video message from Bishop 

John to all primary schools today.  He reminded us 

that during half term next week the season of Lent     

begins.  Bishop John also talked about the importance of friendship 

and to appreciate the good things that we have.  Please follow this link 

to see the whole of his message.     

 

The building work is progressing well as you can see.  This will provide one 

new classroom next to Mr Bannister’s Class and in the next phase the main 

entrance to school will be relocated to what is currently the back of the 

school sit.  This will mean that visitors will no longer have to cross the         

playground to gain access when school is in operation.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aJZ_oEsroys&feature=youtu.be


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Workout Wednesday has been a huge success so far and                              

we love seeing so many photos and videos of our wonderful children 

joining in!  We are really proud of their amazing efforts and                       

we hope everyone is looking forward to more Workout Wednesdays 

after half-term.  



Next half term we will have the joy of 

Storytelling week as well as all our 

Lenten activities. 

Enjoy the important things and have a                        

wonderful half term.  Keep safe and God bless. 

Remember, not everything is locked down... 


